
Youth News, June 815, 2017 
 

For details about these events and much more, sign up for the weekly Youth E-news 
 by clicking HERE (fill in required information and check "Youth Newsletter").  

 
 

 

During the week of June 17-24, we will physically improve homes of some very needy 
families, reach out to these families, connect with other youth in friendship, have a great 
time, and most importantly honor and grow closer to Jesus at Summerville Salkehatchie 
in Summerville, SC. Please keep the following youth and adults in prayer: 

Adia Davis, Claire Davis, Miles Herring, Rylie Jordan, Kim Oakley, Will Sandt, Wilson Springs II,  
Wilson Springs III, Rebekah Walton 

 
We are looking for one more adult willing to drive youth in their car to go with us on the 
Middle School Mission Trip and High School Mission Trip. Please contact Austin Bond if 
you are interested. 
 
Girls Raised In The Spirit (G.R.I.T.S.), our girls summer discipleship group for rising 6th 
graders through college, will meet this Thursday, June 15, from 6:30 PM - 7:45 PM in Chick
-fil-A's meeting room. Please bring money for dinner. Contact Mary Anna Neill at 
maneill@neilllawfirm.com or 843.222.8647 for more info. G.R.I.T.S. stands for Girls Raised 
In The Spirit!  
 
Please complete the required "G.R.I.T.S. Permission Form" online at http://
www.belinumc.org/youth or on the desk outside of Austin Bond's office in the FLC (room 
#9). If you haven't turned in a "Youth Medical Release Form" since last summer, please 
complete that as well. Once you fill out these forms, it will cover your child for the entire 

summer. We always encourage you to bring a friend with you to G.R.I.T.S., but please make sure they complete the 
paperwork too! 
 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) is June 25-29 from 5:30 PM - 8 PM, and youth volunteers are needed! Please contact Austin 
Bond if you can help. VBS registration is open to rising Kindergartners through rising 5th graders online at http://
www.belinumc.org/vacation-bible-school/. 
 
Inlet Baptism 2017 
On Sunday, July 2, at 7 PM, youth and adults will have the opportunity to get baptized (or reaffirm their faith through 
baptism) in the Inlet at Belin's seawall. If you are interested in getting baptized, please contact Austin Bond. If you are getting 
baptized, please bring old shoes or water shoes (to wear in the inlet) and a towel. To see a video from a prior baptism, go to 
https://youtu.be/IB9b-00K124. 
 
WinShape Camp needs volunteers (16 years old and up and adults). If you can help at St. James High School June 19-23, 
please contact Brandy Streett at brandys@belinumc.org or 843.385.1676 (cell) as soon as possible. 
 
Many NEW photos from Belin Youth events during 2017 and 2016 have been uploaded to the following albums online: 
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10153596722340166.1073741848.505770165&type=1&l=9168745044 and 
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10154383267755166.1073741854.505770165&type=1&l=04bd6255a4 
 
 
 

Austin Bond     Belin UMC’s Youth Ministry      
843.357.5179 (office)     843.798.0222 (cell)     austinb@belinumc.org 
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